BANK OF PAPUA NEW GUINEA

PUBLIC NOTICE

TAP INVESTMENTS

The Bank of Papua New Guinea wishes to inform the General Public that the trading for new Tap
investments (BPNG Bills and Bonds) will be open effective 02" March, 2022.

Trading times are Tuesdays and Thursdays only from 10.00am to 2.00pm.

New investments, early redemptions (sell-back) and rollovers can be facilitated. Trading is to be
done by electronic communication and payment modes (Kina Automated Transfer System (KATS)
and Online Banking) only. The counter at the ToRobert Haus will remain closed until further notice
due to COVID-19 restrictions.

Eligible investors around the country can participate in the Tap investments. Necessary application
forms can be obtained in electronic form from the Bank of PNG’s Financial Markets Department. All
payments must be sent electronically using KATS or internet banking to the following account.

Account name: RMS KATS CLEARING ACCOUNT — REGISTRY TRANSACTION
Account number: 000-5312-7209-0000-1

Bank: BANK OF PAPUA NEW GUINEA

Branch: PORT MORESBY

BSB number: 121001

Should you have any queries, please contact the Financial Markets Department on: Telephone:
3227156 [/355/206/344 or Mobile: 7091 6038, 7091 6035, 7091 6037 and Email:
investments@bankpng.gov.pg.

Authorised by: Benny B M Popoitai, MBE
Acting Governor




